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Dear Parent/ Carer,  

Year 6 will be visiting Alton Towers on Friday, 24th June 2022, as a reward for their hard work and as 

a celebration of their final year at Moorpark.   

The children will be able to wear tracksuit bottoms or jeans and trainers, but must wear their school 

t-shirt/jumper. 

There are opportunities for the children to spend money. It is up to your own discretion as to how 

much money your child brings. Any cash brought will be the personal responsibility of the child. 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 9:15am. Children must arrive on the yard 

for 8:50am to be registered before we leave.  We anticipate arriving back at school at approximately 

4:45pm.   

The school governors have agreed to partially fund this visit so the cost of parental contributions will 

be £7.00. The trip will need to be paid for via Parentpay. If you would prefer to pay via Paypoint then 

please take the barcode at the bottom of this letter to your nearest outlet to make the payment. 

Please note this barcode is for this trip only, a different barcode is provided for every payment item 

i.e. each trip which is unique to your child’s account.  

Please ensure that any medication that your child needs is clearly labelled with their name and 

dosage requirements and that the teachers are aware that your child has the medication with them. 

We cannot accept verbal permission therefore if you do not return the form below your child will 

not be able to attend the visit.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Barber and Mrs Rooney (Year 6 Teachers) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give/ do not give my child ___________________________________ permission to attend the 

school visit to Alton Towers on Friday, 24th June 2022. 

I have paid £7.00 onto my ParentPay account     YES/NO  

I would like my child to have:-  (please circle one of the options below)  

Tuna                     Cheese                     Home     

Signed _________________________________ Date _________________________ 

Contact telephone number _________________________________ 
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